
Dear Parents and Carers

As we come to the end of a busy half term, it is great to reflect on the
progress that has been made by all our students. I was privileged to be
able to see students in Year 3 at KAB and KAO taking part in the
wonderful activities for Roman Day and was lucky enough to even be
able to sample some of the bread that was made!

Year 9 have had their options evening and we are looking forward to
speaking with all year 9 students and their parents at the options
interviews after the holiday.

Attendance, which has always been a strength at KAB and KAO,
continues to be above the national average, though we are currently
falling short of our targets. Thank you to everyone for doing all we can to
ensure that students attend every day. We know that good attendance
can make a whole grade's difference when students come to sit their
final exams.

Year 11 are making preparations for their PPE2s after the holiday and
have been working hard. It has been good to see so many of them
participating in the after school revision sessions taking place each day.
Students are finding these really helpful. The full timetable of these
sessions is available on the revision website via students' Google
classrooms.

Thank you for all your support this half term. I wish you a happy sand
safe half term holiday.

Kind regards
Mrs Moore
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Dare To Be Remarkable

Please see page 3 for details of the Languagenut competition which the
MFL Department are currently running. Students have been briefed and
should already be participating.

MFL COMPETITION

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/


Dare To Be Remarkable

Please see below for details of an Introduction into girls football day
which Bracknell Athletic FC are running for Year 7 girls.

YEAR 7 - GIRLS FOOTBALL TASTER DAY



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Monday 20th February Start of new half term (all students in school)

Monday 27th February Year 9 Parents Evening (rescheduled date)

Thursday 2nd March Year 9 Parents Evening

Monday 13th March Year 7 Parents Evening (rescheduled date)

Monday 13th March Year 9 Immunisations & MMR Catch Up

Dare To Be Remarkable


